In attendance: Conducted in person at WCHS

Meeting called to order at 7:02

A. Music & Meatballs

- a. Should we move the date so the middle school can participate?
- b. Thinking March 18 or 19
- c. If you have any questions about committee positions please talk to Lisa
 - iv. If you would like to be part of a committee, please contact Lisa
- d. Ensambles will be playing throughout the evening
- e. Put out schedule so people know when their kid is playing
- f. Have a staggered playing schedule so it goes Middle School/High School, etc.

B. Band Director Minute

- a. Things are going well grade school recruitment is now starting and kids in Symphonic 1 will be traveling to the elementary schools
 - **iv.** Tomorrow 1/11, 1/20 and 1/26
- b. Gearing up for next concert which will be on 2/28
 - iv. Symphonic 1 has been asked to come in 9-12 on 1/14 to practice
 - v. Spring Concert is 5/10
 - vi. Band Fest is 5/12
- c. Symphonic 1 will be playing at Mason on 3/5/22 at 3:40
- d. Realized he didn't schedule a Concert Band Camp, so he will have to bring that back next year.
- e. Got a Marching Band show idea for next year that he is looking at
- f. Band Camp will start 7/18 with usual times per week
 - iv. Mini Camp is tentatively scheduled for 5/31-6/2
- g. Still looking for a mannequin to put a Middle School for when kids decide to join band so they can take a picture next to the uniform

C. Officer Reports

a. Laurie Crouthers (Treasurer)

- Still working on November stuff, but we had balance of \$53, 954.89 as of 11/30
- v. December was around \$38,600 after some expenses that came out from November.
- vi. Still some outstanding Booster Fees, Honor Band Fees, etc that are outstanding.
- vii. Will hopefully have final numbers for Invitational and Championships next month

b. Mike Hinninger(Vice President)

- iv. Brian reached out to have trailer pulled for Elementary visits
 - 1. No one was available to do that so the instruments will go on the bus
 - Still need to get list together for Winter Percussion trailer drivers
- vi. All trailers are up to date with tags
- vii. Brian has sent Show idea for next year so will start thinking about that
- c. Shanna Gray (VP Development)
 - iv. Nothing

v.

d. Chris (Asst. Treasurer)

- iv. Chris not in attendance
- v. Did check September and October and everything was good

e. Beth Burcham (Secretary)

- iv. Nothing
- f. Krysti Barnhill (Public Relations)
 - iv. Nothing
- g. Chris Prewitt (Concessions)
 - iv. Nothing

h. Ambera Robinson (Event Coordinator)

- iv. Working on getting things together for the end of the year awards
- i. Jodi Franks (Uniforms)
 - iv. Not present
 - v. Needs to know how many Pep Band shirts we will need
 - vi. Needs to know if we need Jazz Band and Opening Day Parade shirts
 - vii. Will be looking for help with washing uniforms TBD
 - 1. 2 days for this. 1 day to prep and 1 day to wash
- j. Pam Day (Middle School)
 - iv. Talked about MS doing some activities with the high school.
 - 1. Have checked Bowling but they can only do it on Sunday afternoons
 - 2. 2 hours unlimited bowling, unlimited drinks for \$11.95 at Cherry Grove
 - a. Will look at other places to see if we can do it somewhere else

D. Winter Percussion and Guard

- a. Going well. Percussion will not have rehearsal Wednesday 1/12 so they can focus on the end of the semester.
- b. The fundraiser seems to be doing well for them so far

E. Open Items

- a. We will be having a Disney Meeting about 1 month before the trip
- b. Invitational committee please look at your outline

F. Adjournment 8:30